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Summary of the Board of Governors Meeting held on 21st May 2020 
 
The Levens Board of Governors met via TEAMS on Thursday 21st May 2020. 
 
Governors meetings have been conducted virtually since 21st March due to the COVID-19 
pandemic and the rules on social distancing. 
 
Routine agenda items were deferred to allow the board to consider items of particular relevance 
at this time. 
 
Governors received the final budget outturn documents for 19-20 and considered, debated and 
approved the 3year budget from April 2020 which was indicating a period of financial stability 
with contingencies to cover unanticipated costs at this unprecedented time. 
 
The budget was approved and will be submitted to the local authority for acceptance. 
The second main item covered was the school’s COVID-19 response; areas covered were 
around support for families, wellbeing of the school community, buildings, remote learning and, 
significantly initial proposals to re-open school safely, and following government guidance from 
1st June 2020. 
 
Governors accepted the complexity and difficulties being encountered, ratifying proposals and 
offering support where needed at this current time and going forward. 
 
The Board are scheduled to meet again early July. 
 
DC (Clerk) 
 


